
From: Tori Beth Black
To: Caroline Delleney <CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov>

Date: 6/21/2017 2:52:05 PM
Subject: Opioid Hearings

Hi Caroline,
 
I am reaching out on behalf of the Lieutenant Governor regarding the upcoming opioid hearings. The LG is planning 
on being at the hearing in Charleston on August 16th but he mentioned there might be a few others he would like to 
attend as well. Do you have the dates and locations of the others? He specifically mentioned Rock Hill and Columbia.
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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